Ladybridge Weekly News

16th January 2023



Stockport Music Stars.

Do you learn a musical instrument in your class at school? Come along to one of our Stockport Music Stars events at Stockport Music Service. Play your instrument, learn new music, sing and perform. It's also a great opportunity to make new friends!

Saturday the 28th January 2.30pm - 4.30pm

Strings Brass Woodwind

Saturday the 4th February 2.30pm - 4.30pm

Ukulele Recorder Keyboard Percussion Guitar





Both days will be led by our team of professional music teachers and are completely free of charge.

Please scan the QR code to register your child's place

Stockport Music Service George Lane Bredbury SK6 1DJ

0161 483 7636 music.service@stockport.gov.uk



Dear Parents/Carers,

We have some very musical children at Ladybridge who are loving playing their instrument and in the orchestra. If your child would like to play as part of a group at the Stockport Music Service there are two events that might interest you. Please apply using the QR code on the flier to the side, it isn't something that we can help you to book as this is not run by us at school.

For children who are taking part in the Young Voices concert at the Manchester Arena – the concert starts at 7 pm and will finish at about 8.45pm. The children will travel to the arena during the day for a rehearsal and from the concert with myself, Mrs Davies and Miss Ratcliffe on a coach. We will send full details to the children who are attending next week.

School Spider - please make sure that you have downloaded the school spider app, this is used for booking parents evening, breakfast club and after school club and we will be using it for payments for trips as well. Please see this information:

Download School Spider App from your App store.

User name is firstnamesurname. So if your name is John Smith your username is johnsmith. To reset your password (or create it for the first time) click on 'forgot password' and enter in the email address you provided to School.

If you have any problems please ask the School Office for help.

Best wishes

Mrs Hill

Diary Dates

- Tuesday 24th January 9.05 Year 6 Class assembly
- Tuesday 31st January 9.05 Year 3 Class assembly
- Tuesday 31st January Young Voices concert at the Manchester Arena
- Tuesday 7th February 9.05 Year 1 Class assembly
- Tuesday 14th February 9.05 Year 5 Class assembly
- Tuesday 7th March 9.05 Year 2 assembly
- Tuesday 7th March Year 4 and Year 5 trip to Liverpool
- Wednesday 8th March Year 3 and Year 6 trip to Liverpool
- Tuesday 14th March 9.05 Year 4 Class assembly
- Tuesday 14th March Parents evening 3.30 6.00
- Thursday 16th March Parents evening 3.30 6.00
- Tuesday 21st March Years 1 to 6 Chester Zoo trip
- Tuesday 28th March 9.05 EYFS Class assembly
- Thursday 30th March All Hallows Easter service
- Friday 31st March Easter Bonnet parade

This Week our Class Captains are:

Mrs Woodworth – Finley for showing respect and aiming high.

Miss Nugent – Reggie for being really focussed and following the core values

Mrs Burke – Bobby for being focussed and having great concentration.

Miss Brownrigg – Blake for starting the term with a fantastic attitude.

Mr Fenwick – Lacey for a positive and resilient attitude on all that she does.

Mrs Davies – Masym for a sensible and hardworking attitude.

Mrs Parker – Alex for always making the right choices.

This week's Headteacher's were given to Harvey for contributing to lessons with enthusiasm and Charlie for lovely presentation in English.

The class with the best attendance last week was Miss Brownrigg's class with 96.5%, well done year 4.

Children will be given a prize for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance each week. Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress. Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day.

PE Kits

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps or trainers. PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid. If you do



not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two lessons each week where PE kits are used.

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk

The school twitter address is @LadybridgePS

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues